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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

A joyful day to all of you. 

 

First, I would like to thank all of you for the prayer support you gave for our sister Pat D.. Shinghi told 

me last night that the surgery was successful. Let us continue praying for her full recovery asap. 

 

The past week brought us big changes in the International as well as national leadership. True Mother 

called our beloved Dr. Chung Sik Yong to lead a major church in Korea. And we will be welcoming back 

Rev. Demian Dunkley as our new FFWPU continental leader and national president. 

 

I feel the desperate heart of our True Mother to restore Korea and the world as she makes these major 

changes. Let us offer more sincere devotion to support our True Mother at this time that her desire to 

bring substantial offering of a restored nation and world in 2027 can truly be realized. 

 

We have an ACLC event today online at 10:00 am. Please support it by joining the meeting. Link is in a 

separate email. 

 

Tomorrow, May 21, is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service. Mr. Elijah Maddox is giving the 

message. We will have Sunday School and fun activities for kids. Also, Japanese bento will be available 

as well as Youth Group Bake Sale. So come and bring your whole family. 

 

Windermere Moving Out work has been started with Mr. Mike Lancey leading the effort. Expect 

communication coming from him directly regarding this. 

 

Thank you again for all your support. And may Heavenly Parent, True Parents and Jesus love fill us all 

and provide us with comfort and healing. 

 

With love, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


